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The Power of God to Salvation 

 
  In our last two letters we asked you to pray for “S” as she needed to 
accept God’s gift of salvation.  We are thrilled to report that Sara recently 
gave her life to Christ and the change in her was immediate!  Praise the 
Lord! In fact, we noticed a difference in her before she even told us about 
her salvation experience. In her own words, “I am not an orphan. I am not 
alone. I am God’s child. He is my Dad.”  She also expressed, “I just want to 
share with everyone I know this peace, love and joy He has put in my 
heart.”  Continue to pray that her three precious children would also put 
their trust in Christ.  

Making Disciples & Baptizing Them 

 Thank the Lord for the four people who desire to follow Him in 
baptism! We are currently trying to plan a baptismal service somewhere 
outdoors for the end of June.  (One of our new challenges now that we do 
not have our own facility anymore.) Please continue to pray for the logistics 
of this service, as well as for many other souls who are so close to 
salvation at this time!  We are so amazed and grateful that God allows us 
to witness Him at work!  We are so thankful for your faithful prayer and 
financial support that allows us to live and minister here in France. 

  

For His glory, 

 

Lance, Amy, Kirianna, Aliyah, Cannon & Kayne Auterson 


